
From: Martha Silver
To: Martha Silver
Subject: FW: 5B 23-1073 MTC Council Meeting of 22 September 2023, Page 10 " -- seeking solutions!" ==> Please

include in meeting minutes in lieu of verbal comments in the interest of time
Date: Wednesday, October 4, 2023 12:42:43 PM

From: Michael Baldini  
Sent: Friday, September 22, 2023 1:53 PM
To: Martha Silver <MSilver@bayareametro.gov>; Kỳ-Nam Miller <kmiller@bayareametro.gov>;
Randi Kinman; Anup Tapase <atapase@bayareametro.gov>
Subject: 5B 23-1073 MTC Council Meeting of 22 September 2023, Page 10 " -- seeking solutions!"
==> Please include in meeting minutes in lieu of verbal comments in the interest of time

*External Email*

Thank You Anup,

My vote is for All-Lane Tolling...

Endeavor through the legislative process to remove State designed vehicle type discounts / subsidies while traveling
on all roadways and bridges...  Immediately.

Drop idea for increased investment in bus priority lanes -- people like their automobiles...  Work instead for
increased home ownership, alternative vehicle ownership and increased electrical power sources...

Increase investment in transit / inter-city connectivity, last mile projects...

Respectfully,
Michael
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